
WELCOME 
TO ALL OF OUR VALUED CUSTOMERS! 

Your health is your responsibility. We respect your 
rights and your right to privacy. 

 
We are and will continue to take prudent actions to ensure that our 
premises are kept clean.  

There are those who are unable to wear a face covering and we will 
not discriminate against them.  

We will not ask you about your wearing or not wearing of a face 
covering as each person’s circumstances is unique. 

We request that when you are in this establishment that you DO 
NOT ask any of our customers about their specific situation. 

 
This Notice is pursuant to the rights afforded by the Constitution and the Exceptions section in MA Mandates #55 

 
Title 18 U.S.C.  § 242 - DEPRIVATION OF RIGHTS UNDER COLOR OF LAW    
TITLE 42 U.S.C.  §1983 – CIVIL RIGHTS ACTION FOR DEPRIVATION OF RIGHTS.  
TITLE 42 U.S.C.  §2000A (A) – PROHIBITION AGAINST DISCRIMINATION OR SEGREGATION IN PLACES OF PUBLIC 
ACCOMODATION 


